
October 7, 2020 

Dear Frank, 

This year marks the 20th anniversary of our graduation (well, most of us).  In ordinary 

times, that would be cause for celebration, but we are unfortunately not facing ordinary 

times.  As the COVID pandemic has disrupted nearly all aspects of our lives, we 

recognize that this has also put a strain on the VRA.  Rowing at Virginia has been 

foundational in each of our lives, and we want to ensure that experience remains 

available for this generation and into the future.  To that end, the Classes of 2000 and 

2001 offer a challenge grant, matching dollar-for-dollar all donations to VRA up to 

$20,000 in our 20th anniversary year.  Please share this challenge with the VRA family, 

and together we’ll come through this stronger. 

Stay safe, healthy, and strong.  And Go Hoos! 

Wyatt Allen, Class of 2001 

Ryan Butterfoss, Class of 2000 

Ted Clark, Class of 2000 

Geoff Evans, Class of 2000 

Tom Fries, Class of 2000 

Mike Hazelrig, Class of 2000 

Mike Labriola, Class of 2000 

Stephen Lavedas, Class of 2000 

Casey Lingan, Class of 2000 

Jake MacArthur, Class of 2000 

Pat McGrath, Class of 2001 

Josh Orr, Class of 2000 

Mike Perez, Class of 2000 

Neal Rioux, Class of 2000 

Justin Strock, Class of 2000 


